
 

 

  

 
TO: Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Committee  
 
FROM: Rob Anderson, Recreation Division Coordinator 
 
MEETING DATE: April 19, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Report APRAC11-013  
 Presentation from the Death Track Dolls of the Toronto Roller 

Derby League 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to introduce a presentation by the Death Track Dolls, of the Toronto Roller 
Derby League. 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report APRAC11-013 dated April 19, 2011, of the 
Recreation Division Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the presentation by the Death Track dolls, of the Toronto Roller Derby League be 
received for information. 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There is no budget or financial implications resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of Report APRAC11-013.   
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BACKGROUND 

In February 2011, a representative of the Death Track Dolls, of the Toronto Roller Derby 
League contacted City of Peterborough Staff to inquire about the possibility of bringing 
Roller Derby events to Peterborough. Staff has requested that representatives of the 
Death Track Dolls make a presentation to the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 
Committee, detailing their desire and plans to use City owned facilities as venues to 
introduce Roller Derby as a new sport to Peterborough.   

 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Rob Anderson  
Recreation Division Coordinator  
 
 
Contact Name: Rob Anderson 
 
Phone – 705-742-7777 Ext. 1833 
Fax – 705-748-8824 
E-Mail:  randerson@peterborough.ca  
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